
Kathleen Halliday
Brunswick
LD 29
Dear Legislators,
I am writing to you to show support for LD29 which will create a rail trail for biking, 
walking, jogging. I use to live near a rail trail in Maryland and I can attest that people 
of all ages used it for exercise and fun! I do not like to ride my bike on the roads 
because I fear for my safety.  A rail trail enables all levels of bikers to have a safe 
place to ride, joggers to jog and walkers to walk. In addition, it will bring in visitors 
who will spend their money in local shops and restaurants.  It really is a “no brainer” 
and I hope that we will have a rail trail in our area in the near future.  Thank you very 
much.


